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Comments: Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team

 

Colville National Forest, Colville Supervisor's Office

 

765 South Main.  Colville, Washington 99114

 

 

 

Dear Amy and the Forest Management Plan Revision team, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Forest Management Plan Revision.  As a hiker and mountain

biker I am concerned about the Colville Plan Revision.  In the interest of brevity I will state that I fully agree with

the proposals recommended by the Evergreen Mountain Bike Alliance.  Thank again you for the opportunity to

voice my strong support for mountain bike access to the awe-inspiring trails of the Colville National Forest.      


